
About the works
The Victorian Government is building up to 120 new 
car parking spaces at Hurstbridge Station. 
The new spaces will be built along Graysharps Road 
on the gravel area west of the rail line.
The car park will include lighting and CCTV 
to improve safety, new footpaths to improve 
pedestrian connections and additional accessibility 
parking. Cyclists will also benefit from the 
construction of a new Parkiteer.

What’s happening?
Construction will start in February 2020 and is 
expected to be completed by mid-2020. 
Most of the work will be contained within the site 
boundaries. Cars currently using this area will need to 
find alternative parking while the project is underway.   
Train schedules and travel times will not be impacted 
by construction. For your safety please follow the 
directions of signage in place. 

For more information 
Visit victrack.com.au/hurstbridge, email  
projects@victrack.com.au or call 9619 1111 

HURSTBRIDGE STATION

New car park 
Construction underway from February to mid 2020  
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